
 
JSA/TCR 
 
15th September 2023 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Ofsted inspection report “St Benedict’s is a welcoming school with a strong ethos of 
caring for pupils and promoting academic achievement” 
 
On Tuesday 18th July and Wednesday 19th July 2023 we were delighted to welcome two of 
His Majesty’s Inspectors (HMI) to our college to complete an Ofsted Section 8 Inspection of a 
good school. 
 
I have now received the final report and am pleased to inform you that our college continues 
to be a good school.  The inspectors recognised the many strengths of our college - as well 
as noting how well-behaved, confident and happy our young people are.  Students achieve 
well as a result of good teaching. 
 
My sincere thanks to all our students, staff, governors and wider community for being such an 
integral part of our success. 
 
A copy of the report is attached for your information, which will also be published on the Ofsted 
website within 8 working days. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Mrs J E Santinelli 
Principal 
 
 
Attachment: Ofsted Inspection Report 
 


